
 

 

 
 
February 12, 2021 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
IU has a zero tolerance mask policy.  All personnel are expected to wear face masks at all times 
indoors.  This is not just a good practice, it is a policy supported by a variety of University, City, State and 
Federal mandates. 
 
We recognize that this is difficult to enforce, but we will insist that the contracting community and our 
vendors enforce it.  We have seen a rising number of complaints in the last week and the complaints are 
not isolated to a single campus, site or contractor.   
 
Bottom line - If there is more than one complaint on a project in a two week period IU personnel will 
direct the contractor to take a site wide safety stand down of one day at no cost or schedule impact to 
the university. 
 
v/r  
Jim Stewart 
Assistant Vice President for Capital Projects 
Indiana University 
 


